
 REPORT ON CHILDREN’S DAY 

   
 

 On 14th November 2024, the National 

Service Scheme (NSS) Unit of Aryabhatta 

College organized a meaningful visit to 

the Kusumpur Pahadi slum in Vasant 

Vihar to celebrate Children’s Day. The 

event, which began at 1:30 pm, saw the 

active participation of 20 dedicated NSS 

volunteers who visited the slum with a 

heartfelt mission to bring joy and 

awareness to the children. The volunteers 

engaged the children in various games, 

filling the atmosphere with laughter and 

excitement. They also conducted an 

interactive session to explain the 

significance of Children’s Day, 

emphasizing the importance of 

recognizing and nurturing the potential 

within each child. The event concluded 

with the volunteers distributing gifts to the children, creating an atmosphere of 

celebration and warmth. Through this initiative, the NSS unit sought to inspire 

hope and positivity within the community, reflecting the spirit of Children’s 

Day and the values of compassion and service upheld by the NSS. 

 



   

 

   

 

  

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

LIST OF VOLUNTEERS:- 

 

 

~REPORT BY:  

HARSH SHARMA (HIS/22/23) 


